
Remembrance and Thanksgiving 

- Our Final Farewell - 

 I don’t know about you but time flies by the older we get. I’m sure many of you would give 
an Amen to that! 

 It has been 2 years since we announced our retirement and time is now closing in. As of July 
1st, we will officially be retired. At that time, I will have finished my 52nd year in this field. I have 
enjoyed every year of this profession and consider myself richly blessed. Deb and I are now looking 
forward to this new season of life and all that God has planned for us.  

 Once again, we would like to take this final opportunity to thank each of you for the trust 
you have placed in us and your faithful patronage. We thank God for the privilege of serving you in 
a field that is so mistrusted. It has been a blessing getting to know each of you and we value you as 
our dear friends. The most difficult part of retiring is having to say Goodbye. 

 We would like to leave you with our address and 
phone numbers if any of you would like to contact us. We 
would be delighted to hear from you. 

 

Pete & Deb Moberg 

1984 Sprucewood Lane 

Gurnee IL, 60031 

Pete – 847 445 0512 

Deb – 847 244 1756 

Pmoberg1@att.net 

  

 As I close, I pray that God would richly bless and make his presence known to all of you. May 
you know his pleasure all the days that lie ahead. 

 

Committed to His service, 

   Pete & Deb Moberg 

mailto:Pmoberg1@att.net

